
575 Watt Street 
	

October 28, 1997 
Fergus, Ontario, Canada.  
N1M 3J4 

Carlos Lechuga 
Calle 74 No 119 
Entre 1st & 3rd St 
Miramara-Playa 
Havana, Cuba. 

Dear Mr. Lechuga: 

Please exuse this intrusion of a complete stranger, but I write you at the request of a long time 
friend, Harold Weisberg. As you may or may not know, Mr. Weisberg is a world reknowned 
researcher/author and just possibly the foremost authority in existence on the assassination of 
President John F. Kennedy.  

He fears that your mail may or may not be exposed to tampering and thus has asked me to 
forward you the enclosed correspondence. I believe that they are self-explanatory. In essence Mr. 
Weisberg request's your permission to quote from a written work of yours which he greatly 
admires. He in turn has, in the past, forwarded ostensibly to you an example of perhaps his finest 
work, Post Mortem.  Whether you ever received this or not is still not clear .  

I know that Mr. Weisberg would greatly appreciate hearing from you if that is at all possible. If 
you would prefer to communicate or forward anything to Mr. Weisberg through me, please feel 
free to do so.  

I thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter and pass along Mr. Weisberg's 
greetings .  

I remain, respectfully, 


